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December 2, 2019 

 

 

Monica Daniels 

City of Detroit 

 

via email 

 

Dear Ms. Daniels, 

 

Congratulations! SEMCOG is pleased to award $30,000 as part of the Southeast Michigan Infrastructure Asset 

Management Program. 

 

We received close to 60 applications with total funding request of $6.7 million. Funding has been awarded to agencies 

that own publicly-owned underground infrastructure data along Federal-Aid-eligible roads (no local road funding) in 

order of the following priorities:  

 

1. Prepare and provide existing data to SEMCOG. 

2. Digitize as-built plans/constructions plans, etc. 

3. GPS field verification of existing digitization.  

 

The following work is approved through this funding award consistent with your application:  

 

 Provide existing available drinking water distribution, sanitary sewer collection and storm sewer collection 

data in the SEMCOG data schema format. Funding to also be used to digitize drinking water distribution and 

sanitary sewer collection data, format into the SEMCOG data schema, and submit via the SEMCOG Portal. 

Because the funding award is less than what was requested on the application, please communicate with Kelly 

Karll or Rachael Barlock on the level of effort and data that is feasible to complete through this project.           

All work associated with this funding award must be completed and submitted to SEMCOG no later than June 30, 2020 

with final invoices due by July 10, 2020.  

 

Though we were not able to fully fund every request, every applicant is receiving funding assistance to help build the 

regional asset database and further enhance local programs. Maximum award in the program is $30,000. The data will 

provide a foundation for enhancing infrastructure coordination and developing an underground infrastructure needs 

assessment complementary to the region’s transportation asset management program. 

 

All data should be submitted through the SEMCOG Infrastructure Asset Management Portal. 

 

Refer to the attached Funding Award Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) for additional instructions.  If you have any 

questions regarding the award, please contact Kelly Karll at (313) 324-3375 or karll@semcog.org.  

 

Thank you and congratulations.  

 
Kathleen Lomako 

Executive Director, SEMCOG 

https://asset-semcog.hub.arcgis.com/
mailto:karll@semcog.org

